
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

CITY OF BAYSWATER 

PROPOSED LOCAL GOVERNMENT PROPERTY AMENDMENT LOCAL 

LAW 2024 

The City of Bayswater Council previously resolved to amend the current Local Government 

Property Local Law 2016, and at the Ordinary Council Meeting on 10 December 2024 resolved 

to advertise the City’s proposed Local Government Property Amendment Local Law 2024 for 

the purposes of seeking public comment. 

The purpose of the Local Government Property Amendment Local Law 2024 is to amend the 

City of Bayswater’s Local Government Property Local Law 2016. 

The effect of the Local Government Property Amendment Local Law 2024 is to include a 
new clause 5.9 – “Unclaimed Items on Local Government Property” and to increase the 
modified penalties within the proposed local law within Schedule 1.  
 

A copy of the proposed amendment local law may be inspected at and obtained from: 

 City of Bayswater Civic Centre  61 Broun Avenue, Morley  

 Bayswater Public Library 25 King William Street, Bayswater  

 Morley Public Library 240 Walter Road West, Morley 

 Maylands Public Library 28 Eighth Avenue, Maylands  

A copy of the proposed amendment local law may also be obtained from the City's website at 

www.bayswater.wa.gov.au 

Submissions about the proposed amendment local law may be made in writing either via email 

to mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au or by mail addressed to the Chief Executive Officer City of 

Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley 6943. 

Submissions must be made to the City of Bayswater by 5pm on Friday 7 February 2025. 

 
 
JEREMY EDWARDS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


